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Becky, Zion, and Zoe
Read about Becky’s journey at
WarrenVillage.org/success-stories



Dear Friends,

As we reflect on the past year, I am thrilled to share with you the re-
markable outcomes and achievements of our families, alumni, staff, 
board, and volunteers.  

Guided by our new Strategic Framework we continued to embrace a 
holistic vision that integrates multiple vital elements. By centering on 
racial equity, we acknowledge the systemic barriers faced by marginal-
ized communities and focus our emphasis on delivering high-quality, 

effective, and responsive programs. The framework’s focus on cultivating and mobilizing 
resources ensures long-term sustainability, enabling the organization to provide targeted 
multi-generational support that enhances economic, academic, and personal competen-
cies for both parents and children. 

In FY23, Warren Village continued to advance its mission of empowering single-parent fam-
ilies to overcome obstacles and build brighter futures. On the following pages, you will find 
statistics and data that demonstrate residents’ successes, the strength of our programs, 
and the impact that essential resources, support, and opportunities for growth have on a 
family’s life. 

Education remains at the heart of our mission, as you will see by the post-secondary edu-
cation accomplishments. These achievements exemplify the determination of our families, 
and show the need to expand access to education and skill-building opportunities. Our 
United Airlines Early Learning Center students exceeded critical developmental bench-
marks. Despite the ongoing crisis in childcare staffing, we continued to provide a nurturing 
and enriching environment for our youngest learners. 

As we move into the future, Warren Village remains steadfast in our dedication to serve our 
community, break the cycle of poverty, and create opportunities for single-parent families 
to thrive. We look forward to achieving even greater milestones in 2024 with the opening 
of Warren Village at Alameda, which will provide 89 units of affordable housing, program/
training space, and an early learning center in southwest Denver.

These accomplishments are possible because of our residents’ strength and determination 
and the support of all of you - our donors, partners, staff, Board of Trustees, and volunteers. 
Your commitment to our mission drives us forward. Thank you for believing in the power 
that our residents have in them, and for supporting the programs that help them tap into 
that power. Explore the pages of this report to learn more about the stories of resilience, 
hope, and empowerment that define the families at Warren Village.

With gratitude and optimism,
Ethan Hemming, President & CEO

from Our President & CEO
A MESSAGE
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and Accomplishments
OUTCOMES

Total Operating Revenue: $8.4M

CHILDREN
SERVED

PERMANENT
HOUSING

Of residents secured
housing upon leaving

Warren Village

86%

PERSONAL
COMPETENCIES

Of residents increased their
Bridge to Self-Sufficiency

score upon exit

95%Of exiting residents completed a
degree (Associate's, Bachelor's, or
Master's) or vocational certificates

or are on track to finish

62%
EDUCATION

$21.91
AVERAGE HOURLY WAGE OF FULL-TIME EXITING RESIDENTS

ADULTS
SERVED

131 204

ALUMNI CHILDREN
SERVED

ALUMNI ADULTS
SERVED 

175 67

55% 24%

18%

2%

Contributed Revenue

Other

Housing

Learning Center

Total Operating Expense: $7.04M

For more information regarding our financial
health, please visit WarrenVillage.org/financials.

The Learning Center uses MyTeaching Strategies, GOLD® to measure the developmental outcomes of our students.

Learning Center children meeting or exceeding 
NATIONAL BENCHMARKS

Social
Emotional Physical Language Cognitive Literacy Mathematics

77%

87% 90%
96% 96% 97%

81%

95%

85% 82% 84%
92% 89% 86%

90% 90%
95% 92%

Spring

Winter

Fall

Operating Revenue
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Learning Center Teacher 
Ms. Maria and Her Students

Read about Maria and our Early Learning Center at 
WarrenVillage.org/the-village-voice-blog.



FIRST STEP HOUSING FOR TEEN MOMS 

First Step has continued to support young 
moms through the Bridge to Self-Suffi-
ciency and by building community. Staff 
also began the search for an external eval-
uator to further understand the impact of 
the program. First Step worked to increase 
occupancy and expanded the program to 
more organizations in addition to Florence 
Crittenton Services. Now, programs that 
serve young moms can utilize First Step. 
Through community outreach, staff is ea-
ger to serve more potential residents.

PROGRAM EXPANDS AT IVY CROSSING 

Through our partnership with Ivy Cross-
ing Apartments, Warren Village staff serve 
the most at-risk residents to prevent them 
from falling into homelessness. Staff spent 
the year providing coaching and expand-
ing resources to the Ivy Crossing communi-
ty. Warren Village staff opened a Kids’ Club 
location to provide after school and sum-
mer care. They hosted community parties 
for Halloween, winter holidays, Earth Day, 
and back to school, and encouraged all Ivy 
Crossing residents to participate. Addition-
ally, staff met with Ivy Crossing manage-
ment to closely collaborate on resourcing, 
programming, and resident outcomes.

Accomplishments at First Step
11 residents lived at First Step

43% of residents who moved out of First Step 
attained a degree or credential

5 residents sat on the Resident Council
11 participated in the Positive 

Community Culture group
11 took two life skills classes per month

11 worked on an Empath Mobility 
Mentoring goal

5 made housing plans with a Housing and 
Finance Navigator or Family Advocate

Accomplishments at Ivy Crossing
653 resource referrals

259 children’s needs referrals
52 rental and utility assistance referrals

256 benefits assistance referrals
16 Mobility Mentoring® participants

26 Kids’ Club participants
123 food pantry resources accessed

Community Partnerships
NURTURING
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for the Future
BUILDING

PILOTING NEW COLLABORATIVE 
MODELS TO SUPPORT FAMILY SUCCESS

This year, staff focused on collaboration 
across departments to enhance services 
for families. The Early Learning Center and 
Family Services departments looked at 
how they could work across teams to share 
knowledge and up-to-date information 
about families. This led to a new collabo-
rative model to further support families. 
Once a month Family Advocates meet 
with Early Learning Center teachers, War-
ren Village on-site mental health clinicians, 
and occasionally CCPLD (Colorado Center 
for Pediatric Learning Development) ther-
apists. The goal is to improve communi-
cation between teachers and advocates, 
while ensuring that parents are empow-
ered to support their children.

Warren Village’s journey is one 
of unwavering commitment to 

disrupting generational poverty. 
As we embark on this new 
chapter, Warren Village at 

Alameda represents a community 
coming together to support 

families in need, illuminating 
brighter paths for all. We 

believe that when you empower 
families, you empower the future.

– Ethan Hemming, 
President & CEO

Accomplishments in the Learning Center
152 students enrolled in the Learning Center

26 teachers worked in 
Early Learning Center classrooms

76% teacher retention
62 children were positively impacted 

by new collaborative efforts

SETTING UP FOR THE FUTURE
On August 30, 2023, Warren Village 
reached a significant milestone toward the 
goal of serving 89 additional single-parent 
families with a ground-breaking celebra-
tion for the new campus, Warren Village at 
Alameda. Through generous support from 
local, state and federal partners, this new 
campus addresses the growing need for 
affordable housing in our community. The 
new facility will include safe and affordable 
housing, an early learning center, and sup-
portive services for parents and is expect-
ed to open in late 2024.
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At the beginning of 2022, Marisella got a call and 
made a choice that would change the trajectory of her 
and her son Zavier’s lives. Madison Caparros, the Hous-
ing Manager at Florence Crittenton Services (FloCrit), 
called to share that Warren Village and FloCrit had a 
new housing program for teen moms called First Step. 
Marisella and Zavier could live there if she enrolled at 
Florence Crittenton High School. Marisella was 20 at 
the time, and her son was 2 years old. They were liv-
ing in a small apartment, and Marisella was working 
full-time. Her mother, who had lived with them for the 
past two years, had just moved out, leaving Marisella 
feeling overwhelmed and alone. 

When Zavier was born in 2019, he spent three months 
in the NICU. During this time, Marisella and her moth-

er did not have a place to live. “I was basically living in the hospital after I had Zavier,” 
Marisella acknowledges. “My mom and I ended up finding a one-bedroom apartment in 
our budget.” For the next few years, Marisella worked full-time to support her family while 
her mother watched Zavier. This left no time for school, causing Marisella to take a break 
from her education at Florence Crittenton High School. “Doing what I had to do was over-
whelming. Working full-time was frustrating,” says Marisella. “I never saw myself getting 
my high school diploma. I wanted to finish school, but I had responsibilities.”

The day Madison called Marisella with the option to go back to school at FloCrit and have 
a safe and stable place to live at First Step, the decision was easy for Marisella. “I dropped 
everything to go back to school and move into First Step,” she says. She was accepted 
right away to the communal living program for young moms working to complete their 
GED or high school diploma. “I was in a domestic violence situation, and moving into First 
Step immediately allowed me to get out of that situation and into a place where we could 
be safe,” Marisella remembers. Now she was able to return to school full-time, save mon-
ey, and start thinking about the future.

Marisella was nervous to move into First Step, but 
once she settled in, she began to see all the resources, 
supports, and the strong community her new home 
had to offer. Staff provided necessary and critical re-
sources. They helped navigate government programs, 
future housing options, and career and post-second-
ary education pathways. They organized enrichment 
programming for the residents that covered topics like 
building credit, opening a savings account, parenting, 
and self-refelction, growth and self-care. 

As time went on, Marisella got to know the other 

Having a safe, 
stable place to live 
with structure and 

rules kept me 
motivated to go to 
school every day, 

finish my GED tests 
and graduate. 

“

”

Marisella and Zavier
A RESIDENT’S STORY
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young moms living at First Step. “It’s nice to get to know the other moms and hear their 
stories,” says Marisella. “We’ve been through the same things like domestic violence or 
toxic relationships, and it’s nice to have others who understand you and what you’ve been 
through.” Zavier has come a long way since moving into First Step. He runs around the 
house with the other kids, singing and playing. He has a bigger vocabulary and loves to 
play outside. Marisella continues to take him to school at Clayton Early Learning Center 
every day. 

In May, Marisella graduated with the Florence Crittenton High School Class of 2023. “I’m 
really proud of myself that I accomplished my goal to get through high school and grad-
uate, even though things were really tough,” says Marisella. Now she is thinking about a 
career in the healthcare field. She works night shifts at a senior living facility, and is ex-
ploring her options in dental, radiology, and nursing. With the help of First Step staff, she 
received a housing voucher, and is on the waiting list for an apartment.

Sadly, Marisella’s mother, one of her biggest supporters, was diagnosed with cancer and 
passed away right before Marisella graduated. Marisella knows that her mother would be 
proud of all she has accomplished. “I’ve come a long way, I really have,” Marisella reflects.

First Step has empowered me to be the person I 
want to be and is getting me to where I want to go. “ ”

Photo by Bernard Wooten, FocusTree



Empowered and Thriving Alums
SUPPORTING

ALUMNI SUPPORT
In addition to helping current res-
idents, the Family Services team 
at Warren Village has continued to 
grow its Alumni Program to sup-
port residents as they transition to 
other housing in the community, 
and in the years after they exit the 
program. By providing long-term 
and ongoing services to alumni, 
Warren Village can help families 
remain self-sufficient. 

Careers and Academics
16% of alums are both working and going to school

56% of alums are working
16% of alums are going to school

11% of alums are either unemployed, utilizing 
disability or retirement, or are stay-at-home parents

Alumni Successes
175 alumni adults served

67 alumni children served
22% have been in contact with a Warren 

Village Peer Resource Navigator

HOUSING SITUATIONS
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Jada and Gabby
Read about Jada’s journey at

WarrenVillage.org/success-stories



Growth and Diversity
ENSURING

DIVERSITY, EQUITY, AND INCLUSION AT 
WARREN VILLAGE

In July 2022, Warren Village took the next 
step in its commitment to build a more 
diverse, equitable, and inclusive environ-
ment by hiring consultant Candace John-
son, Up and Ahead Consulting. With the 
support of the Warren Village DEI com-
mittee, she began building a racial equity 
decision-making tool. This tool utilizes a 
series of questions and prompts to help 
people consider the impact on racial and 
ethnic groups. This allows those involved 
to determine if a decision will perpetuate 
deeper oppression or add a benefit and 
help to mitigate oppression and racism. 

Human Resources worked with Candace 
to edit job descriptions, ensuring the lan-
guage encourages a full range of diverse 
and talented candidates to apply and 
reaffirms the organization’s commitment 
to building an inclusive workplace. Can-
dace also led staff trainings and has been a 
listening ear for staff to share their experi-
ences in the workplace.

* Black, Indigenous, People of Color 

STRATEGIC FRAMEWORK
As Warren Village expands across Denver, 
it is important for us to set challenging 
goals that will center racial equity, break 
down silos, and improve programs and 
services. The new format of the FY23 Stra-
tegic Framework focuses on continuous 
development and data-driven decision 
making. FY23 is complete and the data 
gathered for the Strategic Framework is 
finalized. This final report documents the 
successes and areas of growth for Warren 
Village during FY23. For more information 
or to access the report, visit warrenvillage.
org/newsroom, and navigate to the Infor-
mation and Brochures tab.

PUBLIC POLICY

Warren Village spent the year engaging 
with policy leaders in a variety of ways, 
including hosting city council members, 
state, and federal leaders and their staff to 
talk about early childhood education and 
affordable housing. Additionally, Warren 
Village hosted fellows from the National 
Conference of State Legislatures for a site 
visit where they heard from staff on topics 
such as child welfare and early childhood 
education, met with a resident, and toured 
Warren Village’s main campus on Gilpin 
Street. 

Candace Johnson

DEI Growth
9.2% increase of BIPOC* staff members
4% increase of BIPOC* Board members
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Margarita Aguilar Meza
Eyitayo Akomolafe
Annette Alexander
Hanna Amante
Edwina Annan
Mediha Ataman
Jessica Balderrama
Catherine Barnes
Marco Basurto
Karen Bell
Brandon Bishop
Meredith Bolles
Angela Bracero
Paul Buscarello
Maria Calzada-Bague
Joy Carter
Brenda Case
Stacy Cavanaugh
Kayla Christen
Kristina Collins
Richard Condon
Andrea Corcelli
Julann Crowder

Nadia Crowley
Nicholas Daugharty
Tara DeAugustine
Stephanie Dolliver
Brianna Dooley
Karen Doyle
Tricia Duran
Amy Fleming
Anna Foster
Luke Frank
Ambar Gonzalez
Julia Goodman
Cindy Green
Tammy Gregg
Latrice Grove
Latice Grove
Diana Gutierrez
Lynn Halfmann
Ethan Hemming
Danelle Johnson
Olivia Johnson
Lily Kapitan
Melissa Kelly

Michele Kilen
Kaycie Kimmich
Nkaujzoo Kue
LiShanna Langley
Austin Locke
Dennis Lugo
Brandon Lujan
Sheila Mahony
Rebecca Manning
Jo Ann Marsh
Allison Miller
Elyse Montgomery
Kiara Moody
Genesis �Pamarin 
	 Zambrana 
Gabrielle Pantalena
Ashleigh Payne Snyder
Shardai Perry-Miller
Angelica Poventud 
Shannon Pursley
Amy Rademacher
Forest Ray
Kirsten Rice

Ashley Rimler
Margaret Rittenhouse
Andrew Rodgers
Maria Rodriguez
Lily Rodriguez
Tatyana Sanchez
Adam Starker
Tessa Stocker
Kaitlin Thibou
Kayla VandenBosch
Breeanna Vigil
Adrian Vigil
Loren Waltz
Nora White
Jasmine White
Hazel Wilburn
Marquita Wirt
McKayla Wood
Alexandria Woods
Alla Zarevo
Andie Zitek

Joel Rosenstein, Chair
Bridge Jumper, LLC

Jessica Perrill, Vice-Chair
United States Center for SafeSport

Julie Davis, Treasuer
BMO

Shalyn Kettering, Secretary
Colorado Attorney General’s Office

Rob Biddle
United Airlines, Denver

Kenneth Bolser
AAA Colorado
Marsha Brown

City and County of Denver, 
Department of Human Services

Craig Brown
Investment Professional

William Browning
Slalom Consulting 

Kyle Craig
Outlook Consulting, Inc.

Victor Davis
Fidelity Investments

Jessica de Gortari
Deloitte Tax LLP

Peter Dellgren
Pioneer Management Consulting

Stefannie Emerson
SCL Health

Gina Carbone Fenton
Public Affairs Professional

Angie Howes
The Howes Group

Sarah Jackson
CBIZ Seff

Tasha L. Jones
LV Jones Consulting

Reba Jones
Saunders Construction

Carla Ladd
IIMS, L.L.C.

Cristen Lawton
KPMG LLP

Deanna Locke
Mile Hi Modern
Nicole Marquez 

Huntington Bank
Gloria Neal

Dietrich Partners

Rachel Nixon
IMA

Ebony Santucci
City and County of Denver, 

Department of Housing Stability
John Shellenberger

Johns Manville
Laneeta Sowell-Pruitt

US Bank
Kristin Sullivan

Foster Graham Milstein & Calisher
Tim Swales

Johns Manville
Lou Trebino
KPMG LLP

Caroline Turner
DifferenceWORKS, LLC

Michael Walters
KeyBank

Angela Williams
CoBank, ACB

Madeline Williams
Mile High United Way

BOARD OF TRUSTEES (April 1, 2022-March 30, 2023)

STAFF (April 1, 2022-March 30, 2023)

Staff and Board of Trustees
WARREN VILLAGE
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INDIVIDUAL DONORS 
$1,000,000+
Marcus and Wendy Divita

$100,000-$999,999
Schoelzel Family Foundation

$50,000-$99,999
Greg and Jane Broeckelman
Kyle and Elyse Craig
Beth Owens
Salazar Family Foundation
The �George H. and Estelle M.
	 Sands Foundation
June Travis

$20,000-$49,999
Anonymous (2)
Sharon and Jim Butler
Dave and Becca Eggleston
The �Hankin Family 
	 Charitable Fund
Peter and Patricia Money
Yolanda and Tony Rainold
Smith Family Foundation
Williams-Malone Foundation

$10,000-19,999
Anonymous (4)
Nancy and Tony Accetta
Rose Andom
Larry and Marilyn Atler
The �Butler Family Fund of 
	 The Denver Foundation 
Richard Eppler Charitable Fund
Jean Saul and Carla Ficke
Kelly and Maria Garrod
Les and Suki Kaplan
Mark �and Linda Kissel 
	 Family Foundation 
Sean Macht
Lisa A. Millet
Sue Powers
Laura and Mike Richards
The �Walter S. Rosenberry III 
	 Charitable Trust
Michael Roth
Nancy and Jack Smith
Shawn Tracy
Lou Trebino and Lars Ruggles
Deanne Tucker

The Richard B. Tucker Family Fund
Morgan and Mike Walters
Mary Wells and John McCabe
Jennifer and Bart Wilking

$5,000-$9,999
Anonymous (2)
�Richard H. Abels and 
	 Debbie Price 
Sue Albers
Joe and Jennifer Bagan
Rob R. Biddle Jr.
Art Blomberg
Ken and Gail Bolser
Maureen Bradshaw
Patricia Coker
Jessica deGortari
Mike and Taren Drabing
Susan and Greg Drumm
Don Elliott and Beth Fischer
Gretchen Eppler
Susan and John France
Katie and Scott Goodwin Jr.
Joseph Hankin
Russell and Susan Haskell
Ethan �Hemming and 
	 Nicole Tembrock
Nancy and Thomas Henthorn
Rebecca Hinkle and 
	 Peter Goergen
Hollis Family Fund
Kate Hudson
Brenda Gray Jacklin
Sarah Jackson
Matt and Alissa Joblon
David Kenney
The �Betty M. Kissinger 
	 Designated Fund 
Carmen and Jeff Kwolkoski
Kimberly and Matthew Langston
Katie MacWilliams
Michael McCabe
Patricia McFee
Kevin and Tracy McKenna
Leslie Melzer
Mistler Family Foundation
Michael and Stephanie Musella
Kathy Neustadt
John K. Nimock
Rachel and Scott Nixon
Jeff Parker and Eric Johnson

The PatLow Fund
Pratt Family Fund
Hugh L. Rice
Holly Brown and Joel Rosenstein
Lina Shipman
John and Joyce Thielen
The Tooth Fairy Fund
Treeson Family Charitable Fund
Caroline Turner
Charles �A. Weyerhaeuser 
	 Memorial Foundation
Randal H. Woods Fund

$1,000-$4,999
Anonymous (16)
Ramon and Ann Alatorre
Ty Amass and Kristen Berg
Don Anderson
Jeremy Anderson and Tom Stalker
Pam Anderson
Cheryl and Darryl Annett
Karen Aviles and Dan Eberhart
Patrick Bacon and Jean E. Kunin
Carol and John Balkcom
Andrew Bancroft-Howard
Bartholic Family Foundation
Charles �Bartberger and Gretchen 

Platt Family Foundation 
Larry and Christine Baumgartner
Beach �Family Fund of the
	 Community Foundation 
Faye Beck
Russell and Orda Bean
Mike and Julie Bearup
Betsy and Had Beatty
Nathaniel Bill
Amy Binder and Van Schoales
Jesse Black and Joy 
           Wildey-Black
Stewart and Shirley Bliss
Parrish and Holly Boren
Chuck and Mindy Borgman
Sarah Boulden
Gayle Brabetz
Howard and Kathie Brand
William Browning
Michael and Krista Burnell
John K. Bywaters
Ethyll Call
Vance Cannaday
Lori Cardenas and Jeff Kohler

Victoria Carpenter
Brian Casey
Amy Church
Joseph and Melanie Cimenski
Angela Coleman and Ty Colman
Gary Corbett
Frederick and Joyce Coville
Sara Culhane
Victor and Julie Davis
The Dickson Family Gift Fund
Josiah Dodds
John and Sally Drabing
Gary and Kathryn Dudley
Melody and Randy Dunbar
Mark Dunlap
Gloria and Ramon Elder
William Evans and 
	 Deborah Gardner
Darren Everett
Judy Faulder
Sarah Finn
Amy and Kyle Fleming
Johnna and Donnie Flood
Ford and Ann Frick
Anne Furlong
Dan and Rebecca Galemba
Ann and Declan Garner
The Jerry Gart 
	 Family Foundation
Mark Gill
Elwanda Gille
Andrea Gordon
Tucker Gorden
Felisa Gonzales and 
	 King I. Marshall
Alexis Gounis-Herman
Emma Griffis and Alex McHardy
Grogan Family Fund
Shanon Grundland
Miriam Grynberg
Lisa Hackard
Sandy and Steve Harvath
Karin Harvey
Hasche Family Donor Fund
Norm and Donna Herz
Jean Hilbig
Ana and David Hill
Stephen �Hindes and Margaret 
	 Winthrop-Staub 
Martha Hoffman
Elizabeth and Steve Holtze

The generosity, enthusiasm, and dedication of all of our supporters allow us to support our residents as they 
work to achieve economic mobility and navigate and disrupt the systems of poverty. We are honored to recog-
nize financial and in-kind contributions by individuals of $1,000 and above and foundations, corporations, and 
community partners of $5,000 and above for Fiscal Year 2023 (April 1, 2022 to March 31, 2023). A listing of all 
financial contributions made to Warren Village can be found on our website at WarrenVillage.org/financials. 

Our Donors, Foundations, and Partners
RECOGNIZING



Timothy and Linda Hoops
Annie Howe
Marilyn Hull
Rodney Hunter
Katie Hurlbut
Chuck and Carol Jansch
Dale R. Jensen
Tasha L. Jones
Ross and Caroline Kaufman
Greg and Sherlyn Keiling
Patricia Kelly and Thomas Dufficy
Shalyn and Charlie Kettering
Michele and Troy Kilen
Andrea and Morgan Kitsmiller
Jeff Kohler
Daniel Kraig
Cristen Lawton and Levi Olsen
Linderman-Student Family Charitable Fund
Robert Lipnick
Deanna and Dave Locke
Becky Lowe
Angie and Alex MacPhee
The Mariposa Fund
Steve Markey and Lisa Snead
Diane J. Mayer
The McDermott Family Fund
Dennis and Lory McDonald
David and Arleen McGlade
Amy Mcilwain
Joe McNeal
Chris and Allison McNicholas
Elizabeth C. Mead
Phil F. Miele
Kathryn Miks
Mark and Catherine Mollandor
Ann Moore
Gina Murphy
Craig and Amy Myles
Claire M. Mylott
Newman Family Foundation
Newton Family Fund
Richard Nieder
Nancy Nickle and Bill Mehring
Jeff Parker and Ann West
Theresa and Norm Parker
Raju and Lisa Patel
Lois Paul
Pat L. Peacock
Brian and Marilyn Peters
Dale Peterson
Greg and Christine Petty
Don and Barb Phillipson
Sarah and Rich Poormon
H. Walter and Jeannette Praetorius
Cheryl Pugliese
Karen and Tim Quast
Glenda Rainold
Keith Rains and Jay Tacheny
David Rapp and Carolyn Valentine-Rapp
Records-Johnston Family Foundation
Reel Family Foundation
Steve and Kathy Revenig
Donald Rieck
Liz and Blaine Rollins
Larry Romero
Richard and Mary Rose
Kevin Roszkowski

Michele Ross
Stefannie Emerson and Stephen Rotholz
Jamie and Jon Sarche
Mary Ellen Scanlan 
Edward Scholz
Nancy Schulein
John Shellenberger
Jim Shuler and Sonja Hellman
John and Margaret Simmons
Arliea and Trent Sisson
Christine Sprague and David Keough
Sandi and Stan Sprinkle
Alan Stein
Sandra and Kurt Stenmark
Jim and Linda Stevens
Tracey Stewart
Steve and Elise Streeb
Tim and Gina Swales
Lorna Szczukowski
Cynthia Tappan
Charles and Sheila Tennyson
Olivia Thompson
Kristen and Paul Tourangeau
Yael and Francis Trainer
Trescott Foundation
David Trickett
Brian Trujillo
Anthony Vecchiarelli
Blaine Versaw and Trish Lovewell-Versaw
Mark Waddell and Scott Vickers
Troy and Debbie Wahlenmaier
Sheila Walker
Tracey �L Walker/W Greg Brown 
	 Charitable Fund
Polly Warner
Kristyn Wilcox
Audrienne Williams and Delbert R. Wagner
Kriss Wittmann and Dan Lemke
Charles and Anne Wright
Laura and Todd Zaspel
Amber and Eric Zeiser
Renee Zemljak
David Zucker
Michelle Zuckerman

FOUNDATIONS, AND CORPORATE & 
COMMUNITY PARTNERS
$1,500,000-$4,000,000
Anonymous (1)
U.S. �Department of Housing & Urban 
	 Development / Office of 
	 Congresswoman Diana DeGette

$250,000-$999,999
Anonymous (1)
Daniels Fund
KeyBank

$100,000-$249,999
The Anschutz Foundation
Buell Foundation
Caring for Denver Foundation
The Colorado Health Foundation
Hearst Foundation
The Larrk Foundation
Mile High United Way
United Airlines

$20,000-$99,999
Anonymous (1)
Aegon Transamerica Foundation
All Copy Products
BMO 
Buildstrong Education
Denver �Economic Development & Opportunity
The Denver Post Community Foundation
ENT Credit Union
Fidelity Investments
Fox Family Foundation
Gates Family Foundation
The Gateway Fund II
IMA Foundation
I.A. O’Shaughnessy Foundation
Jay �and Rose Phillips Family 
	 Foundation of Colorado
Kettering Family Foundation
Nord Family Foundation
PNC Bank
Rose Community Foundation
Sisters of St. Francis
Strear Family Foundation, Inc.
Union Pacific Foundation
UPS
Warburton Way Foundation

$10,000-$19,999
AmTrust Financial
Associates Financial Group, Inc.
Bank of America
BMC Investments
CreativeOne Securities, LLC
Connie �Burwell White & William 
	 W. White Foundation
Federal Capital Partners
Griffis Residential Gives
The Huntington National Bank
Insurance Industry Charitable Foundation
Johns Manville
Pinnacol Assurance
Sam S. Bloom Foundation
U.S. Bank Foundation
Virginia W. Hill Foundation
WW Legacy, LLC

$5,000-$9,999
AAA Colorado
Apartment Association of Metro Denver
CopperPoint Insurance
Denver Housing Authority
Hamilton Zanze & Co
International Women’s Forum of Colorado
KPMG LLP
Lloyd J. and Eleanor R. King Foundation
Rotary Club of University Hills
Urban Ventures, LLC



WarrenVillage.org
1323 Gilpin Street  |  Denver, Colorado 80218

303.321.2345

Warren Village 
exists so low-income, 

single-parent 
families can achieve 
sustainable personal 

and economic 
self-sufficiency.

Jahmila and Oya


